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City of Florence, Florence One Schools,  
and the Housing Authority of Florence  

Partner to Provide Free After School Tutoring Program 
 

Media Contacts: 

Amanda Pope, Marketing & Communications Director – 843-665-3113 or apope@cityofflorence.com  

Victoria Nash, Recreation Division Manager – 843-665-3253 or vnash@cityofflorence.com   

 

FLORENCE, SC –   The City of Florence, Florence One Schools, and the Housing Authority of 
Florence have partnered to offer a free after school tutoring program for area students.  The 
program will begin on Tuesday, February 15th with tutoring sessions scheduled every Tuesday 
and Thursday from 4:00 – 6:00pm for 9 weeks, excluding winter intercession.   
 
Dr. O’Malley, with Florence One Schools, has coordinated to provide twelve teachers who will 
assist at three City of Florence Community Centers to include Northwest Park Community 
Center, Barnes Street Activity Center, and Dr. Iola Jones Park Community Center.  Tutoring will 
be available in all subjects for students K – 8th grades.   
 
City Manager, Randy Osterman, commended the partners stating that “success is built on 
community partnerships, and he appreciates the collaborative effort demonstrated by Florence 
One Schools, the Housing Authority of Florence, and city staff to recognize a need and come 
together to create this service for our community youth.” 
 
Interested students should go to one of the designated community centers at the times provided 
as signups are not required.  For more information about the program, please contact the City 
of Florence Recreation Division at 843-665-3253. 
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